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Samantha Pierson

From: Art Schmidt <aeschmidt@gci.net>
Sent: Wednesday, May 02, 2018 9:06 PM
To: Planning Department
Subject: Fwd: Rock quarry

 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Art Schmidt <aeschmidt@gci.net> 
Date: May 2, 2018 at 8:48:59 PM AKDT 
To: "planning@cityofsitla.org" <planning@cityofsitla.org> 
Subject: Rock quarry 

I'm very concerned about the reopening of the rock quarry in the 4600 4700 block of HPR.  Last 
time it was in operation a blast at the quarry sent a rock through my boat window at 4701 HPR. 
Two vehicles were also damaged in the parking lot and rocks landed all over the area. I heard 
there were holes in the roof of the house on the uphill side of the road. If this quarry is to be 
reopened I suspect similar incidents could occur. 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


